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From: Donnell Preskey donnell.preskey@ndaco.org
10: Pyle, Brandy L. bpyl |

\ jov, Mock, Corey R. crmock@ndlegis.gov,
Erbele, Robert S. rerbele@ndlegis.gov, Vedaa, Shawn A. svedaa@ndlegis.c
Roers, Jim jroers@ndlegis.gov, Monson, David C. dmonson@ndlegis.gov
Date: Tue, Apr 25, 2023, 8:40 AM

Senators and Representatives,
| am contacting you on behalf of the county auditors. We request you remove
language impacting their duties in section 3 subsection 12.

This language was inserted without input from the individuals who do the job. The
county auditors do not have contact information for all political subs. Why would
county auditors notify them of potential audits by the state auditor, it seems that this
is a better role / requirement for the state auditor. We respectfully request this
language be removed.

Thank you,
Donnell Preskey
NDACo

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone
Get Qutlook for Android
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